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1. Page 3 of the RFP states the following: 
"Total annualized funding for this RFP is 
$720,000 subject to State 
appropriations...DMHAS anticipates 
making six (6) awards up to $120,000 
each to providers."  

Page 10 of the RFP also states the 
following: "The contract awarded as a 
result of this RFP is anticipated to have an 
initial term of December 1, 2024 through 
November 30, 2025. The contract may be 
renewable for up to four (4) additional 
one-year terms, at DMHAS’ sole 
discretion."   

Just to make sure that I understand 
correctly, will a total of $720,000 be 
available per contract year or is $720,000 
the cumulative total amount available for 
all contract terms? Similarly, is the 
maximum award amount of $120,000 for 
each contract year, or all contract years?  

A total of $720,000 
annualized will be 
available for this RFP for 
six (6) awards.  The 
maximum amount per 
award is $120,000 
annually.   
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2. Are we permitted to bill Medicaid?   Yes, you may bill, as 
appropriate, for SUD 
and/or MH treatment 
services.   

Per the RFP on page 8, 
“The gambling services 
provided through this 
funding opportunity will 
be in addition to the SUD 
and/or MH treatment 
services required in 
contract or licensure.” 
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3. The funding is for the hiring of the 
clinician, correct? 

The funding is for hiring 
of a Gambling Disorder 
Clinician as specified/ 
defined in the RFP.   
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